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D-Link Asked Securities and Futures Bureau  

to Investigate the Rumor 
 
Taipei, August 12, 2004   
 
To better protect the interests of long term investors, D-Link has asked Securities and 
Futures Bureau to investigate the rumor on August 11th, 2004 that D-Link will be 
unable to release its the first half 2004 audited financial reports on time, which led to 
a plunge in its share price and cause panics in the markets.  
 
D-Link has told SFB that it reserved the right of possible legal action toward the 
parties that caused the rumors. 
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